

COMMUNITIES, CHILDRENS, ADULTS AND HEALTH

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE · AUDENSHAW · DENTON · DROYLSDEN · DUKINFIELD · HYDE · LONGDENDALE · MOSSLEY · STALYBRIDGE

By Email:

Ms Nicholson

request-225235-115a9693@whatdotheyknow.com

Stephanie Butterworth Executive Director

Council Offices, Wellington Road Ashton-under-Lyne, Tameside. OL6 6DL

www.tameside.gov.uk

e-mail: heather.loveridge@tameside.gov.uk

Fax 0161 342 2398 Call Centre 0161 342 8355

Doc Ref FOI 3167

Ask for Heather Loveridge
Direct Line 0161 342 2050
Date 1 September 2014

Dear Ms Nicholson

Freedom of Information Request Unique Reference No: FOI 3167

Thank you for your email received 15 August requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act. I understand your request to be as follows:

1/ Where elective home education currently sits in your authority 2/ Which line in the s251 table included an allocation for elective home education services in a/2013-14 and b/2014-15 3/ What is the budget sum allocated to elective home education services for the current year 4/ What is the forward budget sum allocated to elective home education services for the next financial year

Your request has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the information you requested is provided below.

- 1. Home Education support in Tameside is provided by the Council's Education Welfare and Behaviour Support services
- 2. For both years the Education Welfare element of the funding supporting Home Education was part of the Education Welfare line and the Behaviour Support services element was on the Behaviour Support services line.
- 3. The Education Welfare element of the 2014/15 budget is £3,776 and the Behaviour Support service element is £2,918.
- 4. This has not been determined yet, but the best current estimate is the same level as in 2014/15.

If you have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request a review of the Council's decision, please write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough Solicitor, at Tameside Metropolitan Borough Council, Wellington Road, Ashton-under-Lyne, Tameside OL6 6DL









If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Heather Loveridge Head of Education Communities, Childrens, Adults and Health